
 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 28th February 2025 

 
We had a lovely catch up on Monday morning, it great to see what 
some of you had been up to on Tapestry. 
 
We’ve been very busy inside and outside this week.  The children 
have been making mud pies in the mud kitchen and the children 
had to work collaboratively to organise the resources in the loose 
parts area. They used colourful balls, guttering, stands and blocks 
to find ways to roll the balls down the guttering. The children 
were supported to share ideas and discuss where to play objects 
with other children - fabulous work everyone! 
 
Cutting skills have been another  
big focus this week.  We’ve talked  
about how to hold scissors safely  
around the classroom and  
the various scissors available for  
the children to use to support  
the stage they’re at.   
They have made a start to cut  
their own rainbow cloud!  
 

Next week is super busy… 
Monday we will learn about St David’s Day and share Welsh cakes 
and Bara Brith, thanks to one of our reception parents!  We will 
also create some daffodil artwork. 
Tuesday is Pancake Day, we will be making pancakes and eating 
them!  We have lots of pancake themed activities to enjoy. 
Thursday is WORLD BOOK DAY! – dress up as a story character. 
 

What a lot to look forward to, I hope you all have a wonderful 
weekend in the meantime. 😊 
 
Mrs Madden  

 


